
 
ROEHAMPTON PARTNERSHIP MEETING 

 
 

Actions agreed by the Partnership at their meeting held on 
 Tuesday, 22nd September  2016 

 
 
Agenda 
Item No. 

Decision Action to be 
taken by: 

 MEMBERSHIP 
 
Following the departure of Fr. David Gummett and Dr. 
Peter Ilves from the Partnership it was agreed that thank 
you letters, on behalf of the Partnership, be sent to both 
for their time and contribution to the Partnership.  
 
Agreed that a similar thank you letter be sent to Mr. Nick 
Smales (former Economic Development Officer) who has 
now resigned from the Council.  
 

 
 

Committee 
Secretary 

 

4. MATTERS ARISING 
 
Mr. Danny Edwards (Area Housing Manager) to raise 
issue of litter bins being removed from bus stops in 
Putney Heath with Mr. Wole Adeyoyin (Head of Client 
Services) 
 

 

8. REVIEW OF THE CONSTITUTION  
 
Working group set up, comprising of Councillor 
Carpenter, Rev. McKinney, Miss Price, Mr. Lunt and Mr. 
Horrocks, to consider all comments received on the 
review of the Roehampton Partnership Constitution.   
 
The Group to report back to the Partnership at its 
November meeting for a final decision to be made on the 
proposed changes to the Constitution.   
 

 
 

Working Group 

 
 

9. 

FUTURE AGENDA ITEMS 
 

 Base - rescheduled from previous meeting 
 Highways and TfL 
 ROAM - rescheduled from previous meeting 
 Social Regeneration – with Anna Bryden from 

Public Health being invited 
  

 

 
11. 

DATE OF NEXT MEETING 
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Agenda Item 
No. 

Decision  Action to be 
taken by:- 

 Wednesday, 23rd November 2016 
 


